
 

Committee Chair, Vice Chair, and Members 
We strongly oppose SB 978! We urge the committee to not go through with this attack on our Second 
Amendment rights! This bill, if it becomes a law, will not protect us but will harm us. This will not allow 
ourselves to be or feel protected at all but instead will give the common criminal an upper hand that 
currently they do not have. If you believe, with this bill, or any other gun bill that removes my rights will 
protect me then you just don't understand how the criminal who carries thinks. They will not abide by 
these laws and in fact they will look for laws such as this to carry out their bad deeds. With this as a law 
Oregonians will be faced with more criminal activity instead of what this bill is intended to do. Please 
consider other large cities and states who have restricted the Second Amendment rights for their 
citizens. You will find that crime rates have increased.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
--  
Gregg and Sandra Kellogg 
Keizer, Oregon 
 

 


